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Physicians Dedicated to
Excellence in Dermatology
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November 17, 2006

Jane Chew, MD

Dear Dr. Chew:

Thank you for your participation in the 2006 American Academy of Dermatology’s Play Smart
When It Comes to the Sun® skin cancer screening program with the Baltimore Orioles
organization.

A total of 76 franchise staff members were screened during the event, which is part of a series
of skin cancer screenings with Major League Baseball teams throughout the country. Enclosed
is a summary report with statistics from this year’s program and Play Smart When It Comes to
the Sun® program history.

Your willingness to share your valuable time and expertise to further this public service
partnership to raise awareness of the importance of skin cancer prevention and detection is
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. Stone, MD, FAAD Neil A. Swanson, MD, FAAD
President Chairperson, Sports Committee
Enclosures

cC: Diane R. Baker, MD, FAAD, President-Elect
William P. Coleman, lll, MD, FAAD, Vice President
Henry W. Lim, MD, FAAD, Vice President-Elect
Mary E. Maloney, MD, FAAD, Assistant Secretary-Treasurer
Ronald A. Henrichs, CAE, Executive Director and CEO
Carol Trumbold, Deputy Executive Director
Allison Scherer, Director, Communications
Connie Tegeler, Senior Manager, Communications Programs
Missy Lundberg, Senior Manager, Public Relations
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